
 

 

13th March 2025 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Reception Writing Workshop 
 
We are excited to invite you to a Reception Writing Workshop on Thursday, 3rd April at 
2:00 pm. This workshop is designed to give you valuable insight into how we support your 
child’s writing development in Reception. We will discuss the end-of-year goals and share 
ways you can help at home to support your child's progress. During the session, we will 
explore fun and engaging activities to promote early writing skills, such as letter formation 
and sentence writing. You will also receive practical tips and resources to help your child on 
their writing journey. 
 
What to Expect: 

• An overview of our approach to writing in Reception 
• Hands-on activities to try with your child 
• Strategies for encouraging writing at home 
• Stay and play with a focus on writing 

This workshop is a wonderful opportunity to connect with other parents, learn more about 
our teaching methods, and find ways to support your child’s writing progress. We hope you 
can join us for this session with your child. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Crossley (EYFS lead) 
 
Please complete the form below and return to your child’s class teacher by Monday 24th 
March to confirm attendance.  Due to numbers we are offering 1 place per child. 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
Reception Writing Workshop 
 
I am able / not able* to attend the writing session.         *please delete as appropriate 
 
Child’s Name: …………………………………………………………………………………   

Person attending the session: ………………………………………………………………... 

Relationship to child: ………………………………………………………………………… 

  
Please return slip by Monday 24th March  
 


